
 

 

 

 

 

Co-Insurance and Deductible Policy 

 

We would like to thank you for choosing us as your dental provider.  We are committed to providing you 

with quality dental care. Buehner Family Dental Care has begun to participate with many more 

insurance companies which has allowed our office to provide an even wider range of services for many 

in the community.  With the addition of these insurance companies our office policies must be modified 

as well.  As part of a contract that the dental office signs with an insurance company we must collect co-

insurance and deductibles at the time of service. 

 

Effective January 1, 2017 Buehner Family Dental Care will begin to collect deductibles and co-insurance 

the day the dental services are provided.  We ask the patients come prepared to pay any estimated cost 

associated with the visit at the time of the dental service provided.  

 

If there is concern as to if one will be able to pay the deductible or co-insurance please speak to the 

front desk prior to being taken back for treatment.  Payment arrangements will be discussed and can be 

agreed upon if at least a portion of the visit’s co-payment or deductible is paid on the date of service. 

 

We are aware this is a big change for our office and patients.  Please be aware Buehner Family Dental 

Care will be understanding and do all it can to help with any issues that may arise due to the new policy. 

 

 

 

 

 

I have read and understand this document as explained herein and agree to be bound by its terms.  I 

understand that the office reserves the right to amend this policy at any time. 

 

________________________________________________________________                                      __________________________ 

Signature of Patient or Responsible Party                                                             Date    


